
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION TO PARENTS 

PARENT’S RIGHT TO KNOW 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As per Title I legislation, you may request information regarding the professional qualifications 

of your child’s classroom teacher(s) and paraprofessional staff.  

 

You may request the following information:  

 

A. Whether the teacher has met state qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels 

and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction. 

 

B. Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which 

state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived. 

 

 C. The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or 

degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree, and any 

other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the 

certification or degree. 

 

 D. Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications. If 

you would like further information, feel free to contact the building principal: 

 

Mexico Elementary School: Elizabeth Voegler; Principal; 315-963-8400 ext. 2310 

New Haven Elementary School: Jennifer Granholm; Principal; 315-963-8400 ext.3500 

Palermo Elementary School: Peggy Scorzelli; Principal; 315-963-8400 ext. 1000 

Mexico Middle School: Kimberly Holliday; Principal; 315-963-8400 ext. 4299 

 

 


